
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2024 11:21:19 PM

First name: Jacob

Last name: McFarlane

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

Thank you for acting to protect Marhsall Mountain and other areas around Hoodoo Pass and Lolo from motorized

access. I have spent two years recreating in these areas and have had some of my favorite days in the

mountains there. 

 

I would like to ask that you restrict motorized access into the Crystal Amiptheater and Saint Regis Basin by

considering them a Semi-Primitive Non-Motorized setting. Crystal amiptheater was the first place I ever went

backcountry touring in Montana and it means a lot to me. I strongly oppose FS 16675 and FS 18591 being a

Semi-Primitive Motorized setting. 

 

These areas are treasured places in the backcountry ski community. Thank you for your consideration. 


